
St Mark's Community of Faith Project 
 
In the fall of 2020, after 8 months of isolation from our church family, St. Mark’s Executive Council 

launched the Community of Faith Monthly Project, to focus our attention on something positive! 

In October 2020, we began with the Kindness Project, inviting our congregation to do remote random acts 

of kindness.  

November 2020, with an updated and fresh website we encouraged: Sharing. Inviting the congregation to 

share our new website with a friend, family or neighbour.  

December 2020 was about: Speak up speak out – spread some cheer! With everyone’s smile hidden by 

their masks, we encouraged congregants to say hello and Merry Christmas! 

The January 2021 project was: Gift of Time – give your time to make someone else’s day – walk a dog, 

deliver a homemade treat, etc. 

February 2021 project was: Spread some love! – send a valentine’s message to a nursing home, community 

member that lives alone, or just anyone! 

The March 2021 project was: ‘March’ for Optimism! There is lots to look forward to, so train yourself to be 

optimistic! 

The April 2021 project was : Gratitude! Live each day with an attitude of gratitude. “This is the day that the 

Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it. (Psalm 118:24) 

The May 2021 project was: Kindness - where communities were challenged by Restoring Kindness Canada 

to do 30 acts of kindness in 30 days. 

 

 

 

  



St. Mark’s Community of Faith Project for June 2021 is Sharing is Caring  

 

 

St. Mark’s Whitby is sharing and caring in the month of June.  

FOOD to GO Program begins again June 9th! 

A free brown bag lunch with homemade soup, sandwich, a treat and fruit will be available for  
contactless pick up from St. Mark’s beginning on Wednesday, June 9 from 12 pm – 1:30 pm. 

Running weekly every Wednesday. 
 

Food and Water Drive 

Contact less drive through, drop-off of non-perishable food, personal care items and toiletries at  

St. Mark’s on Wednesday, June 16 from 11 am – 7 pm 

Donations in support of the St. Andrew’s Community Outreach Program  
and Durham Dignity for the Homeless. 

 

 

This month we encourage you to 
demonstrate sharing is caring by:  

sharing what you have,  
talking kindly, taking turns with others  

on the roads and in the stores  
or doing a good deed!  

 


